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My name is Ana Pasc . I have been running an adult care home for the last 30 years I 

am in support of adding capacity to our homes from 5 beds to 6-7 beds. Our elderly  

community  is growing and in great need of places that can provide  care in loving  

homelike environment. Please help by providing  that opportunity for bussines and 

residents  to meet each other's  needs. A rate increase in Medicaid pay  clients would 

help business thrive not just survive. Please use your position to help do a good did 

for both the community and the business as well. Never  know when this good did will 

come around and we will benefit ourselves from receiving good care in  a great home 

. 


